
Sermon Outline                                         

Reflecting and Pressing On 

“Well done thy good and faithful servant.” 

 

Reflection gives us what we need for growth.  

1. Reflection helps with evaluation 

             Assess (How was this last year?) 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Reflection helps with confrontation 

             Address (What could have gone better?) 

  

 

 

 

 

3. Reflection helps with planning 

             Arrange (How can I proactively make this year count?) 

  

 

                                                  
 

                                            

 

Vermontville Bible Church                        
 

Pastor- Joe Benedict   

Email: jbbenedict5@gmail.com 

Cell# 269-832-3529 
 

 

                      Church Secretary: Sara Martin                           

Church Email:  

vermontvillebiblechurchoffice@gmail.com   
Church Phone (517) 726 – 0647    

Website: www.vermontvillebiblechurch.com 

250 N. Main St.  Vermontville MI 49096 

 

December 31, 2017 
 

Sunday Nights 5:30 – 7:45 PM 

For ages 7th – 12th grades 

September- May 

 

  

 

 

            “STRAIGHT STREET COFFEE HOUSE”  

                Serving Free coffee & other goodies!!!             
       

               Every Sunday Morning at VBC   
                Before and After Sunday School  

                   From 9:30-9:45 AM, 10:45-11:00 AM  
 

                            COME ENJOY A CUP OF COFFEE & FELLOWSHIP!! 

 

  
 

 

 

Upcoming Dates and Events: 
December 31- New Year’s Eve Celebration at MVHS!   

January 7- Winter Jam in Grand Rapids  $15 p/p.  

    Leaving right after the morning service.  

    Please dress warm. Sign up deadline is today! 

            
 
 

 

 

 

 

Missions Trip 2018 
Mission of Hope in Haiti 

July 13-21, 2018 Friday-Saturday Trip 

Approximately cost will be $1500  
 

Airline tickets has been reserved. Please start making monthly 

payments towards your trip.  

Please see Sara Martin if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

 
   

 

WOL New Year’s Eve 
Party Tonight at MVHS  
From 7PM until 12:30 AM! 

 

 

We will be cutting wood for Pastor Joe 

and Brittany on Saturday, January 20th. 

If you are able to help or have a log 

splitter, please see Frank White or 

Jerry Harris.  Thank You. 

 

Thank you for your generous giving 
towards Pastor Joes Christmas gift.  

We were able to present Him with a gift 
for $792.00 and a gas card. 

 

 

Today is the last day to give for the 2017 tax year. 
Did you know your $ gifts to the church are tax-deductible? 

 You are even able to designate where you would like your 

funds to go. Please use an offering envelope to designate. 
 

Possible Areas of Designation: 
General Fund, Missions Fund, Benevolent Fund, 

Any of our Church Ministries- Awana, JAM , WOL, etc. 

 

2018 Mission of Hope Missions Trip- We have 21 participants at $1500 

p/p, plus required supplies to bring. Any help would be appreciated.   

 


